
Mayor’s Upper  Window  

   

 Contact Us: 
 

 Elkton City Hall and Utilities 

 71 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9877 

 Email: cityhall@elktonky.com 

 

 Elkton Police Department 

 73 Public Square 

 Elkton, Kentucky 42220 

 Ph: 270-265-9879 

 

 City Council Meetings: 

 2nd Thursday Every Month at 6 PM  

At City Hall, 71 Public Square 

 

All meeting dates and times are  

posted on our events calendar at 

www.elktonky.com. 

 

City Hall will be closed: 

Christmas Eve—December 24 

Christmas Day– December 25 

New Years Day—January 1 

 

MLK Day—January 18 

Arthur Green, Mayor  

Thank you, to all who participated in the Christmas parade and 

to all who attended the parade. It was wonderful seeing the 

community come together for a somewhat normal activity.  

Special thanks to Colonel Ash Groves, of the 123 Airlift Wing 

and the Kentucky National Guard for the entry of the airplane.   

Imagination Library: Those who live in the city and who have signed up, have 
already received their first book.  The city has organized a meeting with others 
to get this program started for the whole county,  if you would like to donate to 
such a project.  Contact the Public Library  

Covid-19:   The numbers of Todd County Citizens who have COVID-19, and those who are in quarantine has been      

increasing. Even with the news of a new vaccine it will be several months before they are available to all citizens  

Please follow the guidelines; Social distancing, wearing a mask, and washing your hands.  Your 
assistance is needed to help defeat this disease.    
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New meters:   Public works has been busy installing the new meters. All  new electronic 

read meters have been installed.  We will get with the homeowners about the use of the 

new app sometime in the beginning of the year.  All drive by read meters will soon be     

installed and we should have a better read of water useage and hopefully reduce our wa-

ter loss rates in the city.   

Home water leaks: The most common cause of extra water use in your home is from a running    

commode.  Check to see that the water is shutting off in the commode and that water is not running. 

A quick test: Drop a few drops of food color into the tank and wait to see if the color leaks into the 

bowl.   

Leaf pickup:  Leaf pickup has been completed in the city and my thanks to public 

works employees for their work in this area, and for the citizen for your corporation.  

Please shop at our local stores, and eat at our local restaurants. Some of our businesses have had a success-

ful year, but some of our businesses are struggling and we will probably see some closing.  So please stop 

and count your blessings and share your blessings with those around you.  I will celebrate my reason for this 

season as the birth of Jesus Christ and hope you will celebrate with your family and friends. 

At the end of the year, we usually focus on the past year even with Covid-19, The city 

has had a successful year with our projects.  Major work on our sewer, our water, and 

our streets has been completed and more work is to be done.  Many of our office       

programs have been updated and new technology has been added.  I wish all of our   

citizens, the city council, and all employees of the city a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy Safe and  Prosperous New Year. 
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